
Phase 3 Reopening of Steger    
 
 
Vehicle Stickers & Dog Registration 
 
Village Stickers and Dog Registration due dates have been extended until August 1, 2020.  
Village sticker renewal statements will be going out in the mail no later than June 1, 2020. 
 
For Vehicle Stickers there are two options for renewing: 
1) You can renew on-line and the stickers will be mailed to you. Please make sure you enter all 
the mailing information including any apartment numbers as this will cut down on any delays in 
getting your new stickers.  
2) Or you can come into village hall for them.  We ask that if you have more than 3 renewals 
that you either process them on line or please call the village hall to set up an appointment 
time to be taken care of, you may also drop them off for processing and we will call you when 
they are ready to be picked up. 
 
Any new vehicle registrations will need to bring their current registration to add the vehicle, all 
others will be verified at time of renewal. 
 
For Dog Registration there are also two options for renewing: 
1) In person at village hall, please bring most recent vaccination record(s) from the Vet. 
2) Use the Dropbox, and include a copy of the recent vaccination record(s) from the Vet and we 
will call you when they are ready to be picked up. 
 
All fees are the same as last year: 
 
Passenger Car - $20 
Motorcycle - $15 
Truck - $30 
One Ton or More - $67.50 
Senior Passenger Car - $5 
Senior Truck - $20 
Senior One Ton or More - $38.75 
* Note : Only one Senior Rate sticker per residence 
Dog Registration - $5 per dog 
 
Business License Renewals 
 
All Business License Renewals will also be going out no later than June 1, 2020 and have also 
been extended until August 1, 2020. 
 
 
  


